

Saint Margaret Mary's

Catholic Infant School

Headteacher: Miss S-J. Carroll

Pilch Lane, Liverpool, L14 0JG Telephone: 0151 477 8815

Email: stmargaretmary@knowsley.gov.uk

Date: 08/10/2025

Choir Club for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2

Dear Parents and Carers,

I'm pleased to announce that I, Miss Riley will be starting an after-school choir club for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 children. The club will take place every <u>Wednesday</u> for four weeks, beginning on Wednesday 12th November 2025.

Session dates are as follows:

Wednesday 12th November 2025 Wednesday 19th November 2025 Wednesday 26th November 2025 Wednesday 3rd December 2025

The sessions will start straight after school ends and will finish at **4:30 PM**. Please ensure that your child is promptly collected from the school hall door (class 5 home time door) at 4:30 PM.

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the below consent form and return it to the **school office (only)** by **15**th **October 2025**. Please note, that there will be a **maximum of 5 places** per year group available. Due to the limited spaces as to make sure it's fair for all, the names will be drawn out of a hat. I will be in touch by 17th October 2025 to confirm if your child has a position.

Thank you for your support, and do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Best wishes, Miss Riley

Please retain the above information for your records.

THIS SLIP MUST BE RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE ONLY Choir Club for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2

I would like my child:	from class:	to attend after-school Choir Club.
Parents/carers name:		
Parents/carers signature:		





















